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Youth Enrichment: 

● Youth Dance fall session concluded on November 29.  We held an observation class on 
November 27 and November 29.  We will be holding one recital in the spring.  

● Cookies & Clay Class: 14 participated 
● Gingerbread House Decorating Class: 11 (still taking registrations) 
● Babysitting Clinic (5-7th) to be held in January  

 
  Youth Recreation: 

● Youth non-traveling basketball began on Monday, November 26th. 75 youth participating 
ages Prek-2nd grade boys and PreK-3rd grade girls. 

● Youth Mat Club Wrestling sign up was on Monday, November 26th. There are 54 
participating in youth wrestling.  

● Sunday open gym will begin in January. This is volunteer run.  
 
Adult Enrichment and Recreation:  

● Adult open gym: started December 5 
● Hall walking: ongoing 
● Permit to Carry Classes: ongoing 
● Peak Fitness Class: begins in January 
● Barre Exercise Class: begins in January 
● Adult Badminton Class: begins in January 
● 55+ Driving 4 hour class: February 15th from 12:30-4:30 pm 

 
Kids’ Club Highlights: 

● Average morning numbers for November: 12 before school and 31 after school. 
● December is always a fun month for our Kids’ Club program with all the fun holiday crafts 

and summer staff that come back! We have many that want to pick up a shift just to see 
the kids! Both the staff and kids are very excited and have such a great time together.  

  
Lille By Preschool: 

● Preschool continues to be going very well in all 6 sections. 
● We have 4 more students joining us in January. Enrollment will be 77.  
● Preschool Christmas Programs will be on Thursday, December 13th at 10 am and 2 pm. 

We will be having cookies and milk after. It is always a very cute and festive program!  
 
ECFE: 

● Fall session concluded December 7th.  The winter session will begin in January.  
● The ECFE program partnered with the City of Peterson’s annual Christmas in Peterson 

with hosting the Little Elves’ Workshop. There were over 60 children that attended the 
workshop and had a great time making crafts. A special thank you to Heather Grigg, 
ECFE Coordinator and Cora Bauer for coordinating and assisting in the event! 


